
 
 

 

 

 

                Prayer Letter – November 2019 
 

Dear Praying Friends,  
 

Thank you for your prayers for my trip to Santiago, Chile.  The Lord blessed in a tremendous way, 

and I was able to make a good connection with our three Macedonia missionary families serving 

in this beautiful South American city. I praise the Lord for what He is doing through the ministries 

of these precious couples, that are wholly dedicated to reaching the seven million inhabitants of 

Santiago with the Gospel.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PROTESTS - Last month I arrived in Chile in the midst of an ongoing civil protest, that began 

because of a rise in the cost of public transportation.  High school students protested by 

coordinating a fare evasion campaign, which led to the takover and burning of the city’s main 

subway stations.  The situation escalated when organized protestors began to vandalize and rob 

local businesses. It has been reported that 34 Walmart stores were set on fire and 17 were 

completely destroyed.  These protests are having a devastating effect upon the Chilean economy.   

 

You may ask the question:  What about the missionaries?  How has this crisis effected them? 

Well, In my conversations with Jason, Jaime and Iván, I see two things.  First of all, I see in them 

a  strong SENSE OF URGENCY.  They understand that their time to reach the lost of Santiago, 

Chile is limited, and that the night is coming when no man can work.  The second thing that I see 

in these missionaries is an UNWILLINGNESS TO WAVER.  There was no talk about 

diminishing their efforts.  Our conversations were all about pushing forward and completeing the 

important work that the Lord has called them to do in Chile.  Please join us in praying for these 

missionaries that the Lord would give them good success as they face the many challenges ahead.   

 

If you would like to see more about the works that have been started by these missionaries, then 

you may access my blogspot at the following address: www.berrysinbarcelos.blogspot.com/   

 

Thank you for your prayers and support of our ministry. May the Lord bless you abundantly in 

this Christmas season! 
 

In Christ,                My Sending Church: Calvary Baptist Church 

                                  P.O. Box 565 – Hampton, GA. 30228                           

Bruce Berry            My contact Info: 470-332-7168 – ehrapaz@juno.com                 
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